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  315 West 11th Street, Pueblo, Colorado 81003 

   

www.pueblod60.org 

 

February 28, 2022 

 

 

 

Board of Education  

School District No. 60  

Pueblo CO 81003 

  

Attention: Ms. Barbara Clementi, Dr. Matthew Cranswick, Dr. Kathy DeNiro,  

                Mr. Thomas Farrell, Dr. Margaret Wright 

  

Dear Board Members: 

  

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education will meet for a special school 

board meeting on March 1, 2022.  Due to the continuing health and safety 

concerns, including public health orders and guidance related to COVID-19, in-

person attendance at this meeting of the Board of Education is limited to essential 

District personnel and Board members.   To ensure transparency of the Board’s 

proceedings, members of the public who want to view the meeting can access the 

live feed at. 
 

5:00 PM – The Board of Education will hear an update on the District 60 COVID-19 

Mitigation Plan and be asked to take action to approve the COVID-19 Resolution.  

 

Sincerely,  

Geri Patrone 

Secretary of the Board  
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